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As part of its 60th anniversary celebrations, the T.M.C. Asser Institute invites
abstracts for the panel “Emerging Voices in Private International Law”, to be held
on  24  October  2025  in  The  Hague,  at  the  conference  Adapting  Private
International Law in an Era of Uncertainty.

The panel will feature two early-career scholars (PhD candidates or postdoctoral
researchers) presenting original work in the field. Selected participants will also
contribute to a forthcoming volume in the Short Studies in Private International
Law series.

To apply, please submit a 400-word abstract and brief personal details by 15
August 2025 (24:00 CET) to: e.silva.de.freitas@asser.nl

F u l l  c a l l  f o r  a b s t r a c t s :
https://www.asser.nl/media/797989/call-for-abstracts_pil_asser.pdf
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